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All families from Reception to Y6 received a questionnaire. 13 replied.

1) Do you feel that school trips enhance your child’s education? 
    100% - yes
One parent commented “I think the trips and workshops are vital cultural experiences and I hope they continue”.

2) Do you feel well informed about what your child is learning in school?
    100% - yes
One parent commented that the website needed updating.

3) Is your child happy in school?
    100% - yes
One parent commented “Gets the support needed. Loves the no bullying environment”.
Another commented “My child enjoys the whole curriculum and also likes the school clubs and having responsibility for the library”.
“Loves it although more variety at dinner time would be good” was the comment from another parent.

4) What are your thoughts on the school’s provision for your child’s learning?

Some of the comments: 
· “Love this school”
· “I think they receive a broad and balanced curriculum”
· “Excellent. My daughter’s learning has improved vastly over the last six months. She’s more confident both socially and academically”
· “I would like my child to be challenged more across all subjects”
· “Good. Lots of activities and opportunities” 
· “More homeworks to do at home. More parent’s evenings need to be organised in order to boost up the child’s potential”
· “I think the school is doing a good job in keeping my child interested in lessons”

5) Homework – just the right amount / not enough?

One parent said “Too much for his level of ability”.
Six parents said it was just the right amount, although one added that their child would like more variety of activities.
Six parents said there was not enough homework. 
Comments included: 
· “I feel my children may benefit from more regular maths and English homework to consolidate their learning and to challenge them”
· “Maybe Reception should get some to do at home – writing/ number sheets”
· “1st part of the year great. 2nd half tailed off somewhat”
· “The children in year 6 need to be shown the amount and type of homework they’ll get in year 7, as they don’t seem to be prepared enough for the big change in homework at high school”

6) Would you be interested in parent workshops to further help support your child?

69% - yes (upper juniors; under 6; any; maths; handwriting)
31% - no
